
REQUEST FOR PARTICIPATION BY
COUNSELLING CLIENTS IN CANADA WHO
IDENTIFY AS EXPERIENCING LOW-INCOME

Have you accessed
counselling services
within the past year,
are 18 and older, and

identify as
experiencing low-

income?

You are being invited
to participate in an
interview about the

impact of COVID-19 on
counselling

accessibility.

WHAT IS INVOLVED?:
Completion of a Zoom
interview lasting approximately
30-60 minutes. 
The Zoom interview can be
accessed by internet or phone

WHAT WILL I BE ASKED?:
You will be asked questions about
your:

Demographics
View of your advantage and
disadvantage
Your experience with counselling
The impact of the pandemic on
accessibility to counselling 

HOW DO I PARTICIPATE?:

WILL I BE
COMPENSATED?:

A $50 gift card will be
provided for participation
in the interview

Contact
Charlotte Finnigan, project
coordinator: ccarri3@uwo.ca
or
Dr. Jason Brown, principal
investigator jbrow97@uwo.ca 

mailto:ccarri3@uwo.ca
mailto:jbrow97@uwo.ca

